
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference   CTHB_511_18 
 

You asked:  
   

1. The monies clawed back from NHS primary care dental 
contracts due to underperformance for the year 2017/2018 

The Health Board will be recovering £290,145 from primary care 

dental contracts due to underperformance for the financial year 
2017/18.  (However this total includes an amount for one practice 

which has not yet been agreed by the Provider so this current figure 

may reduce). 
 

2. The monies handed back from NHS primary care dental 
contracts for the year 2017/2018  

No monies were handed back in 2017/18. 

 
3. The number of practices facing claw back from NHS primary 

care dental contracts due to underperformance for the year 
2017/2018 

There were 10 practices that under performed in 2017/18 and had 
to repay funding to the Health Board. 

 
4. The number of practices handing back NHS primary care 

dental contracts for the year 2017/2018  

Not applicable. 

 

 

5. The location (as precise as possible) of the practices facing 
claw back from NHS primary care dental contracts due to 

underperformance for the year 2017/2018  

The location of the 10 practices repaying the Health Board due to 

under-performance is as follows 
   

     Taff Ely             4 practices 
     Merthyr Tydfil    3 practices 

     Cynon Valley     2 practices 
 Rhondda Valley 1 practice. 

 
6. The location (as precise as possible) of the practices handing 

back NHS primary care dental contracts for the year 
2017/2018    

Not applicable. 
 

 


